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I would like to express the view that the Surf Coast Shire should should continue to have multi - councillor
wards.

Winchelsea and Lorne have greatly different interests and requirements to the more populous Torquay area.
It is important to maintain representation from councillors living and understanding the requirements in these
areas.

Regards
Ken McDonald
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